
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

No. 143-23

November 29, 2023

Trading by U.S. Residents – State of Georgia - UPDATE

Further to Notice to Members 141-23, CDCC wishes to inform its’ Clearing Members that CDCC's
registration in Georgia has now been renewed through November 27, 2024 effective November 27,
2023.

All options sold or offered for sale in the state of Georgia and to Georgia residents during the month of
November and onward will be accepted.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact CDCC’S Operations Department or direct e-mail
inquiries to cdcc-ops@tmx.com.
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